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RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY BOARD 
27 SEPTEMBER 2006 

 
 

A meeting of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board 
was held on Wednesday 27 September at 8.30am 

 
 

PRESENT: Peter Laloli (Chairperson), Helen Broughton, Lesley Keast, Mike Mora, 
Bob Shearing and Tony Sutcliffe. 

  
APOLOGIES: An apology for absence was received and accepted from Neville Bennett. 
 
 
The Board reports that: 
 
PART B – REPORTS FOR INFORMATION 
 

1. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE  
 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 
2. RESIDENTS’ GROUPS POLICY REVIEW 
 
 Board members were provided with the opportunity to provide more detailed feedback on issues and 

concerns regarding the policy review. 
 
 
PART C – DELEGATED DECISIONS TAKEN BY THE BOARD 
 

3. CONFIRMATION OF REPORTS OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS, 6 & 12 SEPTEMBER 2006 
 
 It was resolved that the reports of the Board meetings of 6 & 12 September 2006 be confirmed as 

true and accurate record of those meetings. 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 8.45am 
 
 
CONFIRMED THIS 10TH DAY OF OCTOBER 2006 
 
 
 
 
 PETER LALOLI 
 CHAIRPERSON 
 


